October 2, 2015

Abel Guevara
U.S. Department of the Interior
Bureau of Land Management

5 Laser Drive
Glasgow, MT 59230

Dear Mr. Guevara,

I am writing in regards to a position in the Bureau of Land Management, I have a
particular interest in working for the BLM as a potential Ranger in the Judith Landing or Fort
Benton area. I have worked with some of the Rangers in that district before, and they were a
welcoming group. I would appreciate being considered as a candidate for employment due to my
experiences in both the United States Military and as a youth corps member in the Montana
Conservation Corps.

I have three years experience as a signal intelligence analyst for the United States Army,
and also as a youth I was a part of the MCC, based out of Helena. I am familiar with fencing,
reading maps, and conducting a team organized drill. Computer operations, people skills and
leadership are only a few of my particular skills. I have a Bachelor's Biological studies, Wildlife
Biomedical and a minor in Criminalistics. My ability to work hard and my dedication to a job
are what I am best at. I am hardworking and dependable.

Thank you for you time and consideration. [ am available Monday through Saturday,
8:00AM-7:00PM at [phone number], or any time via [email address], and I look forward to
hearing from you.

Sincerely,

[ Signature]

[Printed Name}



